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Happy Holidays from the EBTC!

Happy Holidays EBTC
Members and Friends!
June MacGregor, EBTC President

In a year filled with challenges, the EBTC executive is grateful for your support. We
wish you a safe & relaxing holiday season, filled with peace, joy & happiness. May all
that is meaningful & brings you joy be yours throughout 2022.

We look forward to seeing you on upcoming ad hoc winter rides and during the
regular 2022 season ride program.

Some thoughts from the EBTC executive about 2021 and the year ahead:

“Thank you for sticking with us through 2021”
“Great to see so many previous members return and new members join us”
“Thanks to everyone who helped orchestrate our rides and to all our members
who came out to ride”
“2021 was like being in a dumpster – the world kept throwing crap but we
prevailed”
“May 2022 be kinder to us all!”
“We learned a lot in 2021 – lessons for 2022, with or without Covid restrictions”
“In 2021 the ‘best laid plans of mice and men’ went astray. ‘Stay flexible’ has to
be our 2022 motto”
“A big thanks to all members who answered the member survey.  You’ve given
us lots to chew on for 2022”
“As outdoor enthusiasts, we were able to still have fun in 2021”
“Cycling is a perfect way to socialize and exercise safely”
“More winter and summer fun to come in 2022”
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Visit our website
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http://bikeclub.ca
http://facebook.com/groups/21002145481
https://twitter.com/ebtcbikeclub
http://instagram.com/ebtcyeg

